
 

 

 

 
 
17th May 2019  
 
  
Dear Parents 

 
Under-11 IAPS Mini-Cricket Tournament 

Friday 24th at Framlingham College 

  
Your daughter has been selected for the School’s Under-11 Mini-Cricket Team to play in 
the IAPS Tournament on Friday 24th May at Framlingham College. Please be alerted to 
the fact that this is the day after half term starts, so if your daughter is unable to make this 
date, could you please let me know as soon as possible.  
 
The Tournament is due to begin at 9.30am and the Presentation will take place at 5.00pm. 
The Tournament will be softball, with Kwik Cricket rules and mandatory equipment.  The 
organisers will be making a free draw on the morning of the event to decide match 
schedule. 
  
We are delighted that Mr Newman will be coming along with us and we will be leaving 
Town Close on Friday morning at 7.30am and anticipate arriving back in the evening at 
approximately 6.45pm. 
  
The girls will be travelling in their cricket kit and they will, of course, also need a tracksuit 
and a waterproof top. Food/refreshments will also be provided, although your daughter 
may need a little pocket money in case she wishes to buy something to drink or eat whilst 
at the Tournament. 
 

The squad is as follows: Hollie Blackham; Niamh Rushton, Olivia Kazimierczak; Georgia 
Demetriou; Sophia Molineux; Lottie Hood; Ella Creasy; Imogen Cook; Hope Buxton 
 
I will have a school mobile phone with me whilst we are away, should you wish to contact 
me. The number is 07780 816203.  If you require any further information, please contact me 
at school. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  

 
 

 Mrs Shane Hale     
 


